
 

District of North Saanich 1620 Mills Road, North Saanich, BC V8L 5S9  •  250-656-0781  •  admin@northsaanich.ca 

 

Via email: tdunford@saanichschools.ca 
 
 

November 19, 2024 
 
Tim Dunford, Board Chair 
School District No. 63 – School Board 
2125 Keating Cross Road 
Saanichton, BC, Canada 
V8M 2A5 
 
Dear T. Dunford, 
 
Re: 2025 Council Appointment  

  
At the Regular meeting of Council held November 18, 2024, the District of North Saanich 
Council appointed the following Liaison and Alternate to the School District No. 63 Board 
for a one-year term commencing January 2025: 
 

Liaison:  
Councillor DiBattista 
pdibattista@northsaanich.ca or 250-886-3020 
 
Alternate: 
Councillor McClintock 
jmcclintock@northsaanich.ca or 250-888-4890 

 
Please forward information pertaining to these Board meetings directly to the appointees 
at the contact information provided.  
 
Should you have any questions relating to this matter please don’t hesitate to contact me 
at 250-655-5458 or lalexander@northsaanich.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lyndsay Alexander 
Deputy Corporate Officer 
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